
From: Trevor Spackman 
Sent: 16 July 2018 19:38
To: Licensing
Subject: Ref no 201803623. Planed festival in Morden park
 
Dear sir/ madam,
We are against the festival in Morden park. They should not be given a drinking licence the reason's 
being:

Noise 
Unsociable behaviour
Security
Rubbish
It's not fair that residents of lower Morden lane are going away for the weekend because of the 
disruption that we are forced to put up with.  Morden park is far to small to have such a event.if you 
think about the size of Clapham common, Finsbury park that is the size that a festival should be held not 
a small park such as Morden park in comparison. Last year it was one day now its two totally 
unacceptable.There was supposed to be steward's but where was they when they was having sex in the 
bushes also using the bushes as a toilet.
We are asking for you not to grant a drinking license.
Regards
Patricia & Trevor Spackman

Sent from my Windows Phone
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